MESSAGE

FROM THE MAYOR MAYOR TOM MRAKAS

As the Mayor of Aurora, it is my pleasure to introduce the Fall 2024 Program Guide. This season, we have
a variety of activities and programs designed to keep you active, healthy and engaged!

Our commitment to providing diverse and inclusive recreational opportunities remains steadfast. Whether
you are looking to engage in physical fitness, explore your artistic talents, or participate in community
events, our guide is your gateway to a fulfilling fall season.

We are particularly excited about the new program offerings this season that include: Swim Development,
Kindergarten Readiness, Lego Hackers, Cook Ability, Geo-Wow, Yoga for Stress & Anxiety and more!

| encourage each of you to take advantage of these programs and activities. Embrace the chance to learn
something new, meet neighbours, and create lasting memories in our beautiful Town. Our community
thrives when we come together, and it is through your participation that we continue to build a strong,
vibrant Town.

Find out more about the Town programs, services and amenities by visiting aurora.ca. To access an
electronic version of this guide, visit aurora.ca/ProgramGuide.

Sincerely,

Mayor Tom Mrakas

Aurora Town Hall, 100 John West Way, Aurora, ON L4G 6J1

905-726-4746 e tmrakas@aurora.ca ® aurora.ca






